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Comments: As a person that values the environment and conservation, also as a member of the Green Mt. Club

and enjoying many hikes in this area, I have serious issues with the proposed logging project in this area.

Whereas select cuttings and thinnings following a forest management plan can be beneficial, this proposed

project of clear cutting would be harmful.  Past history proves that clear cutting is poor management.

 

I urge the Forest Service to formulate a forest management plan, hiring a forester to do this, and re-present it for

public comment.


